
 

 

27 March 2025      

 Dear Parents and Guardians, 

At Calvary, we value the vital partnership between parents, students, and teachers in supporƟng each 
student’s educaƟonal and personal development. On Tuesday 29 April, we will be holding Parent-
Teacher Interviews for Middle and Senior School students. We encourage parents to aƩend with their 
child, as students are invited to acƟvely parƟcipate in the conversaƟon around their learning and 
growth. 

Interviews will be held in the Culbert Building from 3:30pm to 8:00pm on Tuesday 29 April 2025. 

To secure your booking with your child’s relevant teachers please take note of the following: 

- The booking system will open on Wednesday 2 April at 8:00am and will close on Sunday 27 April 

at 8:00pm. 

- To book an interview, you can either: 

o Click the following link to log into Parent Lounge using your email that is registered with 

the College. Then select ‘Parent-Teacher Interviews’ from the leŌ-hand panel. 

OR 

o Or log into the Parent Orbit mobile app and select ‘Parent-Teacher Interviews’. 

We strongly encourage all families to take part in this important opportunity to reflect on progress and 
plan for the term ahead. 

Kind Regards, 

 

    

Dino Arraiol 
(Head of School, Middle and Senior School) 
 

 

 

https://id.calvarycc.qld.edu.au/pipscalvaryccqld.onmicrosoft.com/B2C_1A_PARENTLOUNGE_SIGNIN_PROD/samlp/sso/login?SAMLRequest=hVJNT%2BMwEP0rke9JHDtfWG2lQBGq1C2oBQ5cImcygUiJHTwOWv49bfeLPexynBnNe2%2FemwXpcRCTqmb%2FYvb4OiP54Ps4GFI%2FJks2O6Ospp6U0SOS8qAO1betEhFXk7Pegh1YUBGh8701V9bQPKI7oHvrAR%2F22yV78X4iFcdeE03WeT1EoIc37d4BotehjbCdIz3Hk3Zo%2FGBn84zxiT9mwfqoqDf6BP0HqG%2F%2FAdBP9Htw6lsz9uAs2c5HYMf4UlzVSVXfVfvr3f329mF3c10fNje7za6%2B29%2Buz6RTTGTjwT73hgWb9ZLVmOW8A5RStGmHBUBeZJhAe1FmbSeBC941utQdgCwTjWmZNJlELkoAjUXHjzBEM24MeW38kgkuspDLUOT3SaJErtI8Knn%2BxIJHdHS%2B9OguWy3OGajzsvscy%2F9T0b%2ByYKuvDGsaWciiSMMiEU2Y4kUaNjIRYYlFWWYAjc6bRfxZxupn%2BffPrD4A&RelayState=%7B%22product%22%3A%22PIA%22%2C%22use_sso_url%22%3Afalse%2C%22company%22%3A%2201%22%7D

